
 

 

 

 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

PUBLIC EDUCATION COMMISSION 

300 DON GASPAR 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 

Telephone (505) 827-6661 
www.ped.state.nm.us 

November 15, 2024 
 

Dr. Jeron Campbell 

jeron@acespublicschools.org 

Warren Wilhelm 

Warren@wilhelmconsulting.com 

ACES Technical Charter School  

 

Dear Dr. Campbell and Mr. Wilhelm: 

 

 Congratulations on the renewal of your charter school.  This will 

confirm that the Public Education Commission has voted to renew ACES 

Technical Charter School for a five-year term from July 1, 2025 to June 30, 

2030 with the following conditions. 

 

1. That the school conduct appropriate tribal consultation and work with 

the New Mexico Public Education Department Bureau of Indian 

Education to ensure compliance; and 

2. The school identifies and serves English learners appropriately, 

correcting any outstanding issues that were identified in the August 13, 

2024, Technical Assistance and Focused Monitoring letter from the 

PED Language and Culture Division (LCD).  If LCD confirms that all 

issues are resolved prior to the PEC vote on the charter contract, this 

condition will be deemed satisfied and not included in the condition 

documentation. 

 

The first annual report will confirm completion of the condition(s) imposed or, if the 

concern(s) are not corrected, will identify the uncorrected unsatisfactory performance that 

may be subject to further PEC action. 

 

 The negotiations for contracting with the PEC are scheduled to take place February 

11-13, 2025 in Mabry Hall, Santa Fe.  Missy Brown at Charter School Division 

(Melissa.Brown@ped.nm.gov , 505 551-2879) will reach out with information on the charter 

contracting process.  All documents related to the contracting process will be uploaded here 

ACES Technical Contract folder as you move through the process to prepare for the 

negotiations with the PEC.   

 

The approved contract and performance framework templates are found here: 

https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/public-education-commission/policies-and-

processes/   
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We appreciate all of the work at your school, the support you provide to the students 

at your school and your commitment to education in New Mexico.  On behalf of the 

Commission, I thank you for your efforts and congratulations again.   
 

On behalf of the Commission, I thank you for your efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

e/Patricia Gipson 

Chair, Public Education Commission 
hankr 


